
CITY OF ST. STEPHEN
ANNUAL BUDGET

PLANNING MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the City 
of St. Stephen will hold its Annual 
Budget Planning Meeting on at 6 
p.m. Tuesday, Aug. 13, 2025, at 
City Hall, located at 2 Sixth Ave. 
SE, St Stephen.

The purpose of this meeting is to 
discuss and plan the City’s budget 
for the upcoming fiscal year. All 
residents and interested parties are 
welcome and encouraged to at-
tend.

For further information, please 
contact City Hall at 320-251-0964.

Dated: June 20, 2025.

Heather Imdieke
City Clerk
City of St. Stephen

Publish: June 20, 2025
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